
LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT TRAINING 
We recently traveled to Bangkok for the first Leadership 
Development Training meeting with the Thailand Assemblies of God. 
This meeting was for pastors who have an interest in developing a 
training program at their church. This is the first step for them to train 
more pastors. We are excited that everything is moving forward, and 
we were able to return in time to attend this meeting. Pastors from all 
over Thailand along with six missionaries were in attendance. 
Thailand Assemblies of God General superintendent, Pastor 
Aunupop shared an informative and encouraging message. The 
newly appointed director, Pastor Alisha, has done a wonderful job of 
organizing and leading this group. 
 
 
FANG CHURCH VISIT 
 A big part of what we are doing this term is visiting with multiple churches and pastors in 
order to help and encourage them. We recently had the opportunity to spend a day at The 
Fang Romyen Liberty Church, which is one of the larger churches in northern Thailand. We 
spent the day celebrating their First Fruits Festival (Thanksgiving). It was an exciting time that 
was attended by 25 pastors from Assemblies of God churches. We thanked God, had great 
fellowship, and learned more about the churches in the north. God is definitely moving in this 
part of the country! 
 
 
CHIANGMAI MISSIONARY TEAM 
This term we will be based out of Chiangmai, in Northern Thailand. We are thrilled that there are a number of other 
Assemblies of God missionaries living here now. Our team members are Sara Whitehurst (California) who has been 
serving in Chiangmai for a number of years, Robbie & Michelle Negron, along with there children Elijah, Angelie and 
Brandon (Washington) who arrived for their first term this past fall, and Marty and Connie Vanderzanden (Minnesota) 
who just arrived for their first term. Although we all have different callings and ministries, we meet weekly for prayer, 
trainings and devotion times. We love how God is using this team. Life is better when we do things together. 

FEBRUARY 2020 

Paul & Robyn Kramer 
 
Acct. #279718 | giving.ag.org 
paul.kramer@agmd.org 
robyn.kramer@agmd.org 
simplyserving.org 

Prayer Requests 
 

• Pray for the 100+ students that have enrolled in 
Leadership Development classes. 

• Pray for the pastors who are preparing to teach 
these classes. 

• Praise God for what he is doing here in Thailand. 
 


